
 
1000 Molson Street 
Winnipeg, MB.   R2K 4L5 
Telephone (204) 661-7372 
Fax (204) 661-7297 

 
Vaccine Information Update - February 16, 2021 
 
Concordia Place is scheduled to administer the second dose of COVID-19 vaccine on February 22, 2021. 
 
Residents who have already consented to receive the vaccine 
No further action is required as the consent was for both the first and second doses of the vaccine. 
 
Residents who did not receive the first dose in January 
Concordia Place team members have been in contact with the residents who make their own decisions 
or substitute decision makers to review information about the vaccine and the consent process. 
 
Concordia Place will compile the number of residents who consent to the vaccine and submit this 
information to the region February 19, 2021 in advance of our administration date to ensure we receive 
the correct number of doses.  
 
Administration of Second Dose 
On February 22 a team of Concordia nurses and providers will vaccinate residents who have consented 
to the vaccine with Public Health and WRHA oversight. The team will also be responsible for closely 
monitoring the residents after the vaccine is given. 
 
Information for reference: 
Public Health Factsheet COVID-19 mRNA Vaccines 
Adverse reaction information from Manitoba Health:  
 


